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Report to the Environment Committee

from Jane Bradbury, Divisional Manager, Environment

1.
Purpose

To ask the Committee to decide on representation at the Resource Management Law Association (RMLA) Conference.

2.
Discussion

The RMLA Conference will be held, 30 September - 03 October 1999, in Christchurch.  This is generally one of the better conferences.  The programme is attached.  


In the past, two members of the Committee have attended this conference - the Chairperson and one other.  I, therefore, ask the Committee to decide on who should represent the Council at the conference this year.

3.
Recommendation



That the Committee nominate two Councillors, the Chairman, Environment Committee and one other, to attend the Resource Management Law Association Conference 1999.

Report prepared by:

DR JANE BRADBURY

Divisional Manager, Environment

Attachment.

